
COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 

For Immediate Release: 
Onerahtohkó:wa/May 19, 2021  

WHOLISTIC HEALTH ANNOUNCES RETURN OF 
SPECIALISTS ON-SITE 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Wholistic Health & Wellness Program is informing the 
community that Dr. Levac will be returning to provide on-site services at Kanon-
hkwa’tsheri:io Health Facility on Thursday, May 20, 2021. 

Following that, Dr. Saylor will return to Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io on June 1, 2021 to provide 
on-site services as well. 

To schedule appointments for either Dr. Levac or Dr. Saylor, please contact the Akwesasne 
Medical Clinic at 613-575-2341.  




